
NATIONAL POLICE 

REMEMBRANCE DAY 
2 9 S E P T E M B E R 2 0 1 6 

National Police Remembrance Day pays tribute 

to police officers who have lost their lives in the 

course of their duties. 

The NSW Police Force has a ribbon which will 

provide an opportunity for employees and the 

public to show their support for National Police 

Remembrance Day. 

The ribbon may be worn from Thursday 22 

September to Thursday, 29 September 

inclusive, above the right side breast pocket 

of police uniforms and can be attached using 

your nameplate. 

Please contact the Protocol & Awards Unit on 

(02) 9285 3936 / 53986 or  

Public Relations Officer on (02) 8263 6304 / 

45304  if you have any enquiries. 

A P Scipione AO, APM 

Commissioner of Police 

 

 

 


